
   
The Living Legacy Gardens must depend upon 
fundraising events and donations to maintain and 
sustain the gardens. If you have visited us or 
would just like to make a tax-deductible 
contribution to a beautiful and educational garden, 
please fill out the form below and mail it to:  
  
Central Lakes College Foundation-Living Legacy Gardens Fund  
501 West College Drive  
Brainerd, MN 56401  
  
I would like to make a tax deductible contribution to The Living Legacy Gardens for:  
  

___$1,000  ___$500  ___$100  ___$50   ___$25    ___other  
 
Name: __________________________________ Email: __________________________________ 
 
Address: ________________________________________________________________________ 
 
  

         
 
We also would like to give you the opportunity to purchase an engraved paver for the 
Memorial Walkway that runs through part of the perennial garden. Granite pavers are 
engraved with a love one’s (living or deceased) name. If 
you have someone you wish to remember with a paver 
please fill out the bottom form and mail it to:  
  
Central Lakes College Foundation-Living Legacy Garden Memorial 
Walkway Paver  
501 West College Drive  
Brainerd, MN 56401  
  
The cost of a paver is $100.00. Please indicate the name to be  
engraved and enclose this form with your payment.  
  
Please print the name you wish to have engraved on the paver.  
  
_____________________________ 
 First Name   
           
______________________________  
 Last Name  


